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Dear Friends!

The Trampoline Federation of Russia have a pleasure to invite you to the
Trampoline & Tumbling World Cup in St.Petersburg.

We are waiting the FIG approval during the next week.

Dates - 3rd - 7th June 2015.

Competitions will have place in the middle of the city, just 200 meters from
Nevsky prospect. Venue - “Zimny Stadion”. We had the Youth European

Championships in this venue in 1996.

All delegations will be accommodated close to the venue in downtown.

You will have the wonderful possibility to enjoy of the beauty of Saint

Petersburg in time of the White Nights.

We are planning to have the Age Groups Competitions at the same time for

all disciplines.

Please, find the detailed information about these competitions at the FIG

website.
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